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Women's Federation Bromley chapter held a "Crafts, Cakes and Christmas" fundraiser on 8th December, 

with the help of the Bromley community. 

 

The aim of the event was to raise funds in aid of refugee children's educational projects that are provided 

by WFWP Jordan volunteers, and to celebrate Christmas with the community. We had a very rich, 

entertaining program with amazing music, songs, a Christmas quiz and magic show, which was enjoyed 

by all. 

 

Dr. Zoe Bennet and Mrs. Sonja Read were the main guests speakers. They talked about WFWP Jordan 

activities held in Rusaifa and Wadiseer educational centres for children and women, and about the general 

tough humanitarian situation of refugees in Jordan where the state doesn't provide any help and refugees 

rely heavily on NGOs' help. 

 

The event's programme was concluded with the distribution of exciting raffle prizes, refreshments, and 

splendid cakes and crafts that were available for sale. Many participants mentioned that it was a 

wonderful, spirit-filled gathering and they really enjoyed it. 

 

We are so grateful to all who actively supported this event, especially to our talented artists, and to many 



 

 

members for their generous donations and help. With our united efforts, we could raise £350 that will 

support programmes for character education and training skills for underprivileged children in Jordan, and 

will give them better opportunities in the future. 

 

Thank you very much from Ala Zubovskis, WFWP Bromley and Fusayo Irikura, WFWP Jordan. 

 

Reported by Ala Zubovskis 

WFWP Bromley/UK Chapter Leader 

 

 


